
It’s that time of year again…           

 Our annual Labor Day Picnic is 

August 31, 2019 at 1PM, so plan on 

coming to the clubhouse.  We will have 

hotdogs, bar-b-que, coleslaw, beans, and beverages.  There is 

no meeting just a chance to catch up with neighbors and meet 

some of our new owners.  Please bring your favorite side dish 

and put this on your calendar.   Saturday, August 31st at 1PM. 

 We had another successful summer season at the pool, as well as the boardwalk, and 

common area.  There continues to be a lot of activities in the side yard.  There have been 

picnics, birthday parties, varies sports played, dog walking, fishing and of course crabbing.  With 

the fence removed and the new picnic table’s people are also coming to see our beautiful 

sunsets. 

Now time for the things we mention in every newsletter: 

Pets must be on a leash it is a Town of Nags Head law.  Please pick up after your pets we 

provide pet stations on most of our common property and few homeowners have allowed us to 

put a station on their property.  Old Nags Head Cove will take care of the installations and 

maintenance if anyone is interested, contact the office at 252-441-4562. 

 Bulk pick-up will begin again October 1.  Please call 252-441-1122 and let them know 

you have items for pick-up.  You also have the option year round to drop items off at Nags 

Head’s Bulk Item/Brush collection yard on Lark Avenue.  Hours of operation are Monday and 

Thursday 9AM-3:30PM, and Saturday 9AM-3PM.  Please call 252-441-1122 for more 

information. 

 Please remember if you have a RV, boat trailer, or a vehicle it must be licensed.  It is in 

the covenants that there shall be no active use of habitation of any type of camper or 

watercraft.  The By-Laws and Covenants can be found on the www.oldnagsheadcovehoa 

website under the documents icon. 

 Last but not least we are in Hurricane Season.  As we found out last year the unexpected 

storms and cause much damage.  That being said try to keep all items on your property secure.  

If you leave your trash cans out for pickup day and cannot get them in ask a neighbor I am sure 

they will not mind. 

Hope everyone had a good summer and hope to see you at the picnic! 

http://www.oldnagsheadcovehoa/


 

 


